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Ministers Conference:  NOVEMBER  6, 2018 

 

Active and retired ministers—join the Ministers Conference 

Tuesday, November 6th at the Shelby Medical Center in the 

Physicians Conference Room. Enjoy guest speakers Paul and 

Harriet Lawrence, retired from IMB, as they discuss 

“Understanding Muslims”. 

 

Lunch is served at 11:30 am compliments of the Shelby Medical 

Center. Reservations are a must. Register at www.shelbybaptist.org or call 205-669-

7858 by Wednesday, October 31 to make individual and group reservations. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

November 11 Christmas Gift Shop Open House from 2:00—4:00 p.m. at the Calera        

 Ministry Center (1819 18th Street; the corner of 18th Street and 

 Hwy 25) in Calera. Reservations not required; groups welcome. 

 

Nov 13-14 2018 State Convention Annual Meeting will be held at First Baptist 

Church Trussville.  For more information visit                              

https://alsbom.org/convention  

 

Nov 15 Volunteer Appreciation Banquet to be held at the American Village at 

6:30 p.m.    

Nov 22-23  Thanksgiving Holiday.  SBA and CCM Offices will be closed. 

 

Nov 22  Earthly Treasures Thrift Store Will be closed.  It will reopen 

 Friday, November 23. 

 

Daily Bread Shop 
 
Daily Bread Shop needs canned fruit, 

canned tomatoes, 

Hamburger Helper, 

jelly, ketchup, 

mustard, pop tarts, 

spaghetti noodles, 

spaghetti sauce, 

sugar, household cleaning products, 

laundry detergent, and personal 

toiletries such as bars of soap, men 

and women’s deodorant, shampoo, 

etc. 

 

Contact Keith Brown at 

kbrown@shelbybaptist.org or (205) 

699-7858 for details on a successful 

food drive. 
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The Motor Ministry of the Shelby Baptist Association exists to provide work-

ing vehicles to individuals in need of transportation. Those receiving vehicles 

are referred to us by qualified programs and must meet our mentoring         

requirements.  

 Contact Rebekah Parr at (205) 

669-7858 

 or rebekah@shelbybaptist.org 

    to minister or to donate a car.  

Donate Your Car Today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Prayer ministry aims at covering our entire county in 

prayer.  Volunteers, or “prayer intercessors”, spend one hour a 

month in the Shelby Baptist Association Prayer Room.  The 

hour-long intervals are scheduled between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 

p.m. each Thursday.  Staff members are in the building, so vol-

unteers are never alone in the 

Ministry Center. 

 

Anyone interested in volunteering to pray in the prayer room 

for one hour a month contact us at  

together@shelbybaptist.org or call  205-669-7858. 


